
SYSTA Recipient: Report 2019 (DEH Serge Kouakou, FHB University, Ivory Coast) 

The 27th General Assembly of the IUGG held from 8 to 18 July in Montreal (Canada) on the theme: 
Beyond 100: The next century in Earth and Space Science. 
The IASH hydrology session was held from 9 to 13 July,  

We presented the main results of our research entitled « Contribution d’un modèle de transport des 
organochlorés dans l’évaluation des risques de contamination des eaux souterraines de la nappe 
d’Abidjan ». This presentation (poster 056) took place on Tuesday, July 9, in the exhibition hall 
220DE of the Palais de congrès de Montréal. 

The participation at this meeting was made possible thanks to the SYSTA grant which allowed us 
to access a network of researchers and to have interesting exchanges with the different research 
teams coming from several countries of the world (United Kingdom, Canada, France, Switzerland, 
USA etc.). 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


